
What a beautiful 

rainbow ! …  

of different         
nationalities of 
people who came and visited our 
school in February and March, 
we welcomed visitors from 
USA, UK, and Chile. We made 
good friends and widened our 
prayer list. 

Day 1, we built it. Day 2, we play … Speaking of spring, we installed 

a basketball hoop, and the students along with their sports teacher 

started playing the next day. It’s great to see the students playing 

together and enjoying the spring warmth !. 

Carnival ! ... Spring has also brought joy for our kindergarten 

students who had a really wild day wearing funny costumes and 

playing with Mr. Lion at the school carnival. 

New Boarding 

Home …  

As the sun of 
spring shines over the lilies of the 
hills, we ask you this spring to 
shine God’s light through your 
prayers on our boarding home 
project. Our aim this spring is to 
raise funds to renovate the house 
on the school property for our 
boarders and   housefather to 
have a living space next to the 
school. 

Springtime is just around the corner and the days are get-
ting longer as we leap into March with a renewed sense of  

excitement!  

Khader Saba 
General Director 


